
 

 

At the Scandinavian Reception 

In July, 3 Delegates from Sydney Chinese Lions attended 
the 92nd LCI International Convention in Minneapolis, 
USA.  They were President Mei, IPP Anthony and VP 
Wendy.   
 

At the Convention, they were invited to many parties and 
receptions.  On 8 July, they attended the Scandinavian 
Reception and met up with many Scandinavian Lions 
friends.  They received a particularly warm welcome from 
PID Tapani Rahko and VDG Helena Rahko of LC Järvenpää 
Ainot, their Finnish Twin Club.  They were presented with 
souvenirs and had a great time!    
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